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I thought you would probably like to be posted 
in this connection, and sincerely trust you will use 
it in favour of the old H.M.C., should an occasion arise 
in which it is necessary to do so.'

With kindest regards,
I am, 3ir,

Yours sincerely,

General. 3ir. Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G..K.C.B. 
Me Gill University,

Montreal. .C,.


